
 

 

 

   

    

 

  

 

 

  

 

The 2019 ACCFO Fall Conference will be held at Courtyard Carolina Beach Oceanfront by Marriott at 

Carolina Beach, NC on October 16-18, 2019.  We encourage you to mark your calendar and start    

making your plans to attend this conference because ACCFO is working to provide you with an out-

standing slate of professional development sessions.  We hope to provide you with a look at some     

different technologies that if you don’t already have, you better plan to start doing your research.           

In the next year you will see which companies start utilizing the 5G technology.  Manufacturers will 

install chips into all parts of their machines to let technicians know when a part needs repair or         

replacement.  The speed at which things can be processed and delivered to you remotely will be where 

you want to be next few years.  Data has become the norm and there is plenty to look at.  Sensors will 

change how we look at the different functions of our buildings including lighting, room temperature, 

humidity, occupancy, access control, and other HVAC sensors.  Look at your floor plans remotely, look 

at all of your equipment including data sheets and wiring diagrams again remotely.  You do not have  

to go to the technical library to find your drawings for your building or equipment, they are on your 

tablet.  Things are changing fast, this will be a great opportunity to see some things in action.  Action is 

where things happen.    

The Professional Development Committee is trying to put together a theme for the entire conference.  

They may reach out to you for your insight, so be ready to respond.  The committee consist of the fol-

lowing ACCFO members: 

Jerry Guerrier, Wake Technical Community College 

Lance Ollivierre, Central Piedmont Community College 

Russell Smyre, Gaston College 
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